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The Hon. Shane Stone MLA
Chief Minister of the NT
DARWIN NT

Dear Shane,

On behalf of my wife Glenice, the Executive Committee and members of the Chung
Wah Society, we heartily extend our congratulations to you and your newly elected
members in winning the elections by an increased majority. This shows the
confidence the Territorians have in your Leadership and the CLP for the future.

We thank you for your past support, which has been given not only to the Chung
Wah Society, but also the other ethnic groups.

We trust you will have a very successful and rewarding new term in governing the
Northern Territory.

Kindest regards,
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\Ctz ...........
Raymond Yee

(President CWS)

4 September 1997



